Jun 09 08 10:39a Thomas E. Malane 1-507-386-0512

June 8 2009

David Sunderman, Manager

Cooperative Television Assoc. of
Southern Minnesota

PO Box 8

Mankato, MN 56002-0003

Rc:  Notice of Interference Acceptance

Dear Dave;

I understand that Cooperative Television Association of Southern Minnesota (“CTV™) plans to
file an application with the FCC to flash-cut K14KE, St, James, MN (Facility ID 13840) to
Channel 14-D. 1 also understand that CTV's proposal for K14KE is predicted to cause
interference to South Central Electric Association’s (“SCEA™) analog Station K14KD, Frost,
MN (Facility 1D 61028).

SCEA hereby agrees 1o accept interference caused by CTV’s flasheut operations on Channels
14-D at St James, MN,

You have SCEA’s permission to file copies of this letter with the FCC in conncection with CTV’s
flash-cut applications referenced above

Sincerely yours,

oy Do

Tom Maloné, Manager
South Central Electric Association



